| Patient Name: | | Gestational age at the time of induction: | | |
|---|--|---|--|--|
| Final EDC: | | Bishop's Score: | | |
| <u>Proced</u> | | procedure where medications (such as placing a balloon in the cervix to make | | |
| | Medically-indicated induction: My physician/nurse midwife recommends starting labor because of a medical condition involving me or my baby. My provider feels that inducing labor to deliver my baby is safer for us than continuing the pregnancy. The reason for the medical induction is: | | | |
| | Non Medically-indicated Induction: My physician/nurse midwife agrees to starting labor instead of waiting for labor to start. There is not a medical reason to induce labor to deliver now instead of continuing the pregnancy. My pregnancy must be at least 39 weeks for me to choose a Non Medically-indicated Induction. | | | |
| Side/ | together. Too many contracts: induction include, but are delivery), longer labor than very rare cases, there is a | ds, the uterus can be overstimulated, retions may lead to changes in my baby'not limited to, an increased rate of cesa if my labor started on its own, and an irisk of uterine rupture or fetal death. Morey may contribute to these complication | 's heart rate or other problem arean delivery (this risk is incr increased risk of infection in r edical problems that were pre | s. Other risks of labor reased if this is my first nyself or my baby. In esent before pregnancy |
| <u>Benefi</u> | now and not wait for labor t | dwife recommends a medically-indicate o start on its own. If I am undergoing a ny baby for reasons that may be imporme may include: | n elective induction, this allow | ws me to choose when |
| Alterna | includes continuing my pre watchful waiting is not a sa | duction of labor include watchful waitin natal care until labor starts on its own. fe alternative and there is a medical re- carries additional risks both for this pre | If I am having medically-indic ason induction is being recon | ated induction, nmended at this time. |
| <u>Potent</u> | that a different induction me | d that the induction process may not sethod may be tried or I may need a cestith me and I understand that if labor do ased to go home. | sarean delivery. My physician | /nurse midwife |
| I have answe | read the above information, red to my satisfaction. I wish | CONSENT FOR INDUCTION (and I have had the chance to ask my p to proceed with labor Induction at this | provider questions. All of my q | uestions have been |
| Patient | t Name (print) | Patient Signature | Date | Time |
| Physic | ian/Nurse Midwite Name (pri | nt) Signature | Date | Time |
| Witness Signature | | | Date | Time |
| Name of Interpreter/Translator: (print) | | | Agency: | |
| ge 1 of 1 | CHI Fra | nciscan Health | Patient Info | ormation |

597341